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The Spanish section of the Department of Language Studies at Flinders University is pleased 
to invite you to join us hear Ms. Natalia Sanjuán Bornay talk about the presence/absence of 
women in the film industry, both in front and behind the camera. 
 
Natalia Sanjuán Bornay has recently finished her PhD thesis on issues of memory, gender 
and identity in women-authored fiction films and documentaries which reconstruct Spain’s 
contested past. She has published several journal articles on the topics of Language 
Teaching and Strategic Learning as well as chapters in the edited volumes Film, History and 
Memory and Women Screenwriters: An International Guide. .  
 
ALL WELCOME. For further information please contact javier.diaz@flinders.edu.au or  

mailto:javier.diaz@flinders.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/laffadelaide2013

